
Ontario Line Construction Notice 

 
Information as of: December 21, 2023 

In-ground Monitoring Point 
Installations near Pape & Sammon  
Expected start date: As early as January 15, 2024 

Expected completion date: Early April 2024 

Timing: Monday to Saturday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m.  

 

       
Areas within the dotted red lines show where monitoring points will be installed. 

 

What is happening? 

• As early as January 15, crews will begin installing in-ground geotechnical monitoring 

points in the vicinity of the Pape Ave & Sammon Ave intersection.  

• These points will be used to monitor underground utilities and groundwater levels 

during Ontario Line construction.   

• Monitoring points will be installed in-ground within the roadway and sidewalks in the 

areas shown above in red.  

• All necessary permits have been obtained and works will be monitored by Metrolinx 

Representatives to ensure compliance. 



   
 

 

Contact us: 
Call us 24/7 at: 416-202-5100 
Write to us at: ontarioline@metrolinx.com 
Find us on X, Facebook and Instagram: @ontarioline 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/ontarioline 

Visit our community offices: 
Riverside: 
770 Queen St. E, Toronto, ON, M4M 1H4 
General hours:  

• Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

• Wednesdays and Thursdays: 10 a.m. to 6 p.m. 
Thorncliffe Park: 
East York Town Centre 
45 Overlea Blvd., Toronto, ON M4H 1C3 
Unit 153 (across from the Rogers store) 
General hours 

• Monday to Friday: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à ontarioline@metrolinx.com. 
 

 

What to expect 

• Crews will be installing in-ground monitoring points at various locations along Pape Ave, 

Aldwych Ave, Sammon Ave, Kings Park Boulevard, and Fulton Ave. 

o Note: Work on the laneway east of Pape Avenue from Kings Park Blvd to Sammon 

Ave will be completed during 5 evenings from 6:00 PM to 10:00 PM.  

• Monitoring point installation will involve the use of hand tools, a mobile drill, a coring 

truck, and a hydro-vac excavator. 

• Short term single-lane closures will be required. Flaggers will be on site to direct traffic 

around closures. 

• Following installation, crews will be visiting each monitoring point on a bi-weekly basis to 

gather data until summer 2024.  

• Paid-duty officers will be on site when crews are working within 30 metres of a signalized 

intersection.  

• Work may require crews to occupy street parking spots. “No Parking” signs will be 

posted as required a minimum of one day in advance.  

• Residents may experience noise from work equipment.  

• Work may be delayed or rescheduled due to inclement weather or unforeseen 

circumstances. 

• For more information about upcoming works, please see metrolinx.com/ontarioline or 

sign up for the e-newsletter. 

 

 

About the Ontario Line 

• 15.6-kilometre subway line that will make it faster and easier to travel within Toronto 

and beyond.   

• 15 stops and more than 40 connections to other transit, including GO train, subway, 

LRT, streetcar, and bus lines. 

• Less than 30 minutes from one end of the line to the other. 

• 28,000 fewer cars on the road each day. 
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